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	 Greetings to you from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  Though our world has changed so 
much in recent days, one thing still remains the same, the Great Commission of our Lord and the great need to reach this 
world with the Gospel.  The missionaries of MWBM are finding ways to continue pressing on and with the help of their sup-
porting churches are making sure that the Great Commission presses on.

	 We too at the Home Office have done our best to stay busy and intentional in our service to the missionaries in 
these days.  We recently completed our first Virtual Orientation.  We had a great number of missionary families partake in 
the online training.  We thank the Lord for the ability to do this.  Of course, this replaced our regularly scheduled Orientation 
that we host here at the Home Office every two years.  Though the teaching and training was great, we did indeed miss the 
fellowship with the missionary families.  Though the pandemic has caused much change and many negatives in the world, it 
has also opened the door for some positives.  The opportunity and ability to do the online Orientation is one positive that we 
believe will be a help for years to come.

	 We continue to work on the software transition that has been going on for several months now. This is a very labour 
intensive and detailed process.  We recognize the great need to be accountable for every donation that is sent in for MWBM 
missionaries.  There are several parts of the software that are having to be customized for our specific use.  Every customiza-
tion adds to the expense of this transition.  However, it is something that must be done for us to be able to handle the mis-
sionary support.  This new software has not come without added expenses.  The missionaries, through their own sacrificial 
giving, have helped to bridge the gap of the expense of this new software.  However, we are still trusting the Lord to continue 
to meet the need of the added expenses each month.  Please make this a matter of prayer.

	 We are excited to have launched the Macedonia Institute of World Evangelism in August.  Through the Institute, we 
are able to offer advanced training for not only our missionaries but also for anyone who is interested in world evangelism.  
This will be one of the most affordable opportunities available for those interested in world missions.  We are trusting the 
Lord to use MIWE to better train our missionaries and better equip them for the ministry God has called them to.  We were 
able to use the same platform for the Institute during our virtual Orientation.  Many of the missionaries commented on how 
easy it was to use and how much they enjoyed it. 

	 In closing, we want to express our appreciation for your faithful prayers and support for the MWBM Home Office.  
We absolutely could not do what God has called us to do without them.  You are a vital part of our ability to assist the 125 
families God has given us to help.  Continue to pray with us that God would send forth more labourers into His harvest 
field.	
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